
June 9, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools families,

In an effort to better serve the families who are using bus transportation and to create timely and
efficient bus routes, we are implementing a "sign up for busing" system to help reduce
transportation costs and reduce student time on the bus.

It is important that you submit this "sign up" form no later than Wednesday, June 30, 2021.
Please do not sign up for busing unless your student will regularly ride the bus. Should your
transportation needs change at any time during the school year, simply email
transportation@calschools.org or call our Transportation Department at (616) 891-0224.

Sincerely,

Matt Hess

Executive Director of Operation & Transportation

Attachment

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/KSOy8sZN2SAmij2MZnaPDA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiokSSP0RpaHR0cHM6Ly9kb2NzLmdvb2dsZS5jb20vZm9ybXMvZC8xYzh5LS1zUHR0RzBQZWpWdWZhcWttYVlQeURnUXRURk1pOTFsTVlXck1SNC92aWV3Zm9ybT9lZGl0X3JlcXVlc3RlZD10cnVlVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpguBIRwWD0CjwUUhtwZXJpbGlnaHRncmFwaGljc0BnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/Ne-G3C-wewSCzeRadKBa9A~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRiokSSP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPTktSTRlVER3TUlzJm1hbD05NjhhNGI0OTcyNWFhM2EwNTM5MTJkNDQ4NjcxMTFkODEzYjVkMjM0ODI3YzY0MTE4NDJkMGE3ZTAyMWYzYzljVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpguBIRwWD0CjwUUhtwZXJpbGlnaHRncmFwaGljc0BnbWFpbC5jb21YBAAAAAE~

